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Acklin, Tim

From: Jennifer Morris <jennifer.fish.morris@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 8:21 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: South Branch Library Designation

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Hi Tim,  

I will not be able to attend this evening’s HT-L NA meeting, but I wanted to express my support for designating the South 
Branch library as a building of historic significance. My family and I have lived in the neighborhood for nearly ten years, 
and while we were very sad to see our library close, we’re hopeful that the building may live on. This building anchors 
the neighborhood - and the park and green space that surrounds it is vital to the character and quality of our 
neighborhood. I’m hopeful that designating this building will protect and preserve it to be used and loved for many years 
to come. 

Best, 

Jennifer Morris  


